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Here are some thoughts shared by our students about the
recommencement of Sadbhavna sessions:

Raveena,
CSR Team

csr_nddp@newgen.co.in or csrvolunteers@newgen.co.in

In July 2022, we restarted Sadbhavna offline sessions after a two year-halt due to the 
pandemic. Meeting the students again was an enthralling experience for the facilitators. 
We recalled how these meetings were held every second Saturday of the month, where 
we did fun activities like painting, watching motivational movies, and conducting
interactive sessions on personality development and more.  

After regrouping post-pandemic, we asked the students to share their experiences 
during the pandemic, learned about their education plans, and motivated them. We 
also conducted a session where Deepak, one of the Sadbhavna beneficiaries, shared his 
experience, routine, and life goals to inspire other students. To date, we have conducted 
three sessions with the students while ensuring the same experience as earlier.

“I’m always excited about Sadbhavna sessions as these are close to my heart. Everything 
seemed to stop during the pandemic when the sessions were halted, but now that the 
sessions have resumed, I feel happy and excited again to attend these sessions.”-Seema

“I have been attending Sadbhavna sessions for a while now. It was a great experience to 
come back after two years, as everything felt the way it used to be before the pandemic. 
The atmosphere is still the same – affectionate and friendly, and all the students are 
treated very well. I will continue to attend these sessions.”-Shivam

“I used to enjoy Sadbhavna sessions and had fun participating in interactive sessions 
and various activities while playing with friends. So, I really missed these sessions when 
the pandemic struck and felt low. As the sessions have resumed, I am looking forward to 
meeting my friends and amazing mentors.”-Kamini Ghosh
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